Kimberly Gibbons

e e A e e e el e RS S e - —
From: Jay Sikes
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:08 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons
Subject: RE: 9576-74-9636

Yes, their proposed site looks ok.
Thanks for checking,

Jay Sikes

Manager of Planning Services

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front St

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x4

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)
www.harnett.org/planning

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 7:59 AM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: 9576-74-9636

Can you please check this out for me. | received an app for a modular home to go on this lot. | have attached the site
plan for you. This is in the 100 year fp.



Kimberlx Gibbons

From: Jay Sikes

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:17 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: 9576-74-9636

Yes, no EC. Ordinance does allow for a survey site plan if you think that is needed. Although I think the site plan is
ok....would like the applicant to sign it if possible.

Thanks,

Jay Sikes

Manager of Planning Services

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front St

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x4

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)
www.harnett.org/planning

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:09 AM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: RE: 9576-74-9636

So they don’t need an elevation certificate? I'm just double checking.

Kimberly Gibbons

Central Permitting Technician

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front Street (Physical)

P.O. Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, N.C. 27546

(910) 893-7525 opt.2
kgibbons@harnett.org

From: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:08 AM

To: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Subject: RE: 9576-74-9636

Yes, their proposed site looks ok.
Thanks for checking,

Jay Sikes



Manager of Planning Services

Harnett County Development Services
108 E. Front St

PO Box 65

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x4

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)
www.harnett.org/planning

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 7:59 AM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: 9576-74-9636

Can you please check this out for me. | received an app for a modular home to go on this lot. | have attached the site
plan for you. This is in the 100 year fp.



